Recommendation of Chief Conservator of Forests (Wildlife

Project Director (NHAI — PIU Palakkad), National Highways Authority of
India under the Ministry of Road Transport and Highways, Government of India has
applied for diversion of an extent of a 0.9984 Ha of Forest land from the protected
area of Peechi-Vazhani Wildlife Sanctuary for the completion of six lane highway

from Vadakkanchery in Palakkad district to Mannuthy in Thrissur district.

The proposed area is the bare minimum and would not cause much impact on
the Forest eco-system. The area does not form part of National Park, Elephant

Cotridor, Tiger Reserve or Biosphere Reserve area and hence it is recommended for
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diversion of the proposed land.







